
MANUFACTURING SERVICES



FOCUS AREA’S 

TAKT reduction in 
process

Lower production costs

Reliability of 
production 



APPROACH

Apply this approach to your 

current manufacturing process 

with the intention of achieving 

cost reduction through -

• Increased output 

• Reduced labour costs

• Increased uptime 

(maintenance plan)

Identify 
Opportunities

Gather DATA

Analyse 
DATA

Generate 
Solutions

Select 
Solution

Implement 
Solution

Verify 
Improvement



IDENTIFY OPPORTUNITIES

Attend site and review current 
processes with an outside 
perspective whilst pulling on 
various manufacturing 
experience to define next steps.



GATHER DATA

Collect information from line 
operators, collect TAKT time 
information and unplanned 
stoppage information to 
support next steps.



ANALYSE DATA 

Review Data collected to 
identify largest area of 
benefit to your manufacturing 
process. 



GENERATE SOLUTIONS 

Compile a list of suggested 
solutions to implement to 
achieve original targets -

• Increased output
• Reduced labour costs
• Increased uptime due to 

preventative maintenance 
plan



SELECT SOLUTIONS

Pulling on vast manufacturing 
experience - support decision 
making and next steps through 
to delivery of chosen solution. 



IMPLEMENT SOLUTIONS

Support with the 
implementation of the chosen 
solutions.



VERIFY SOLUTION

Gather DATA with improvements 
implemented to verify solutions 
and consider further 
improvement opportunities.



TO DISCUSS YOUR REQUIREMENTS

WWW.SYNERGY3DSOLUTIONS.CO.UK/CONTACT

https://www.synergy3dsolutions.co.uk/contact
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